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Hon Mike Nahan MLA
Treasurer; Minister for Energy;
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Hon Ken Travers MLC

Chairman

Estimates and Financial Operations Committee
Parliament House

PERTH WA 6000

Attn: Mr Mark Warner
Committee Clerk

Dear Mr Travers

ANSWERS TO GENERIC QUESTIONS TO WESTERN POWER - 2016-17 BUDGET
ESTIMATES HEARINGS

In reference to the Committee’s letter of 20 June 2016, please find attached the

revised response to questions 1.11to 1.13 and 1.15 posed to Western Power as
part of the 2016-17 Budget estimates hearing process.

Yours sincerely

DR MIKE NAHAN MLA
TREASURER
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ESTIMATES AND FINANCIAL OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

2016-17 Budget Estimates — Generic Questions to agencies

Western Power

Sale of vehicles
(1.11) How many vehicles does your agency expect to sell in the 2015-16 financial year?
(1.12) How many vehicles does your agency expect to sell in the 2016-17 financial year?

(1.13) What is the estimated total proceeds from the sales in each of the above financial years
and how will those funds be allocated?

(1.15) What will be the impact on agency staff (i.e. what alternative arrangements have been

made for their transport)? What will be the cost of any alternative transport arrangements
compared to the cost of retaining the vehicles?

Answer:

(1.11) As at May 2016, Western Power sold 130 light vehicles.

(1.12) Western Power expects to sell 891 light vehicles in 2016/17.
(1.13) Funds of 1.497m for 2015/16 has not been specifically allocated.

(1.15) There is no impact on agency staff.



